CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06170-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:50 PM

To: 'janeyls@cfl.rr.com’

Subject: RE:

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Stahle,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: janeyls@cfl.rr.com [mailto:janeyls@cfl.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:14 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject:

We oppose proposal FPL rate hike. Docket#160021-El. Gabriel & Janey Stahle | Lakewood Drive, Ormond Beach, FL
32174


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06170-16




